Happy Valentine’s / Friendship Day! 
The Emergency Department is a fast-paced work environment attending promptly to patients’ urgent needs. The work that you do is so valuable and important!  You make a big difference to your patients and fellow colleagues.  Thank you!
We know your role can be stressful at times.  Please know that the ED Peer Supporters are available to help and support YOU. Please reach out to any of us when you are in need of a listening ear, guidance or resources.  We are here for you! All conversations are strictly confidential.
The Employee Assistance Program (EAP) and the Department of Spiritual Care are also great resources.   
If you have questions about the program, please reach out to an ED Peer Supporter, or Melissa Appleton, Project Manager of the Peer Support Program, at mappleton@partners.org. 
Sincerely,
NWH ED Peer Supporters
[names redacted]		
